08 January, 2020

Dear Parents, 
Happy New Year and a big welcome back to you all! 

Here is some information for you at the beginning of the new school term. 
Christmas Concert & Women's Christmas Social:
Thanks again to all of you who supported our School Christmas Concert in December which raised €935! 
A huge thanks also to all parents who supported the Women's Christmas Social last Saturday night in the Boatman's which raised €1142! These are 2 excellent fundraisers each year for the school. I would like to thank Ciarán & Catherine in the Boatman's for hosting and all parents who were involved in the organising of the event - selling tickets/gathering vouchers etc.

I would like to thank the following who donated vouchers for these 2 recent fundraisers for their continued support of our school;

· Glenmar

· CH Marine

· Essential Beauty

· Mary Deasy

· Pretty Beauty

· Hairport Barbers 

· The Fish Station
The next meeting of the Parents Association will take place on Wednesday evening, January 29th at 8 pm and the next planned fundraiser is Bingo on Wednesday, 19th February. 
As you know the school has invested heavily in recent years in infrastructure and equipment and as a result funds are tight currently so this fundraising is most gratefully appreciated! 

Saving for School Events:

This scheme will continue from next week so please if you wish to save, send in your money on Wednesdays. 
Confirmation Enrolment: 
The Enrolment Ceremony/Ceremony of Light for children receiving their Confirmation will take place on Thursday next, January 16th in St. Brigid's Church at 7 pm. Can these children please bring in their Baptismal Candles to school by next Wednesday. 

Music:

Martina French started our annual music lessons today and these will continue until June on Wednesday mornings. Please ensure the children have their Tin Whistles in school every Wednesday. They should ideally be kept in their bags for practice at home or in school. 
Staff Leave:

Miss Deasy is currently on leave for this week and next and we have Miss Lucey covering her class. 

Miss Keane is also on leave for 6 weeks and Mr. Stack is covering her class for the full time. 

Work will continue in these classes as normal. 

Primary Language Curriculum Training Day:

As per school calendar, we are closed on this Friday, January 10th as all teachers have a day of training on the new Primary Language Curriculum. 

Yours sincerely

Brendan McCarthy

Principal
